
 

   
   

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

  
  

  
 

 
       

  
 

   
  

 
    

   
      

  
 

  
   

 
 
 

  
 

 
 

  

SCHOOLEY 
MITCHELL 

To whom it may concern, 

I am pleased to provide a letter of recommendation for Gundersen Dental, a well-established dental 
practice in Wenatchee, Washington, founded in 2005. With nearly two decades of service to the 
community, it has earned a reputation for delivering outstanding dental care in a compassionate and 
professional environment. 

Gundersen Dental offers a wide range of services designed to meet the needs of patients of all ages. 
From routine cleanings and preventive care to more advanced treatments such as dental implants, 
orthodontics, and cosmetic dentistry, it provides comprehensive solutions for maintaining and 
enhancing oral health. The practice's commitment to using state-of-the-art technology ensures that 
patients receive the highest quality care. 

The team at Gundersen Dental is truly exceptional, combining expertise with a warm and welcoming 
approach. The staff is dedicated to creating a comfortable experience for every patient, ensuring that 
each visit is as pleasant and stress-free as possible. Its focus on personalized care reflects its strong 
commitment to patient satisfaction. 

For anyone seeking reliable, and trusted dental services in Wenatchee, I highly recommend Gundersen 
Dental. Its exceptional team, advanced services, and dedication to patient care make it a standout in the 
region. 

Sincerely, 

Rob Jorgensen 
Business Optimization Specialist 
Schooley Mitchell 

Wenatchee, Washington USA, http://www.schooleymitchell.com/rjorgensen 
Main: 253-720-4309 Email: rob.jorgensen@schooleymitchell.com 
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